Autism Strategy Consultation

There are some fantastic services out there for people with Autistic Spectrum Conditions.. We need to ensure that excellent services are the rule and not the exception. Many people with autism are undiagnosed, misunderstood and looking for help. There must be good services available everywhere and for everyone.  

Of course, it is important to debate issues as important as this in Parliament and Cheryl Gillan’s Private Members Bill has given us a good opportunity to do just that, but the real answers are going to come from people with autism, their families and their carers. That is why the Government has launched a consultation for the first national strategy for adults in England with autism spectrum conditions. The consultation will collect views, experiences and examples to inform this nationwide blue print which will ensure that every child and adult with autism, as well as the people around them, get the support they deserve. 

The consultation will run until 15th September. 
The final strategy will be published before the end of the year and Ministers have committed to issuing statutory guidance for Local Authorities and NHS bodies  to ensure it has teeth and is put into practice at a local level. 
The consultation document

The consultation document was developed with from the help of an External Reference Group of stakeholders who identified five key themes where they believed action needed to be taken. They are: 
* Health 
* Social Inclusion 
* Choice and Control 
* Awareness raising and training for staff 
* Access to training and employment 

The consultation asks for your views on what needs to change in each of these areas and asks if there are other themes that should also be included.

Getting involved

There are a number of ways that people can get involved and tell the Government how they can make life better for adults with autism:
1) Online: complete an online questionnaire at: http://adultautismstrategy.dialoguebydesign.net
2) By post: download and fill in a copy of the consultation document and questionnaire at

http://www.dh.gov.uk/en/Consultations/Liveconsultations/DH_098587, then return it to the address given in the document. 
To get a copy of the consultation document and questionnaire sent to you by post, contact dh@prolog.uk.com or call 0300 123 1002 and ask for document number 295339. 

3) By email: write to autism@dh.gsi.gov.uk with your comments.
4) In person: there are a number of local focus groups and interviews being organised, which you may be able to take part in. Visit http://oladultautism.org.uk or call 020 7861 2877 for more information. The Government are also encouraging local organisations to organise their own events: a toolkit will soon be available to be downloaded from the Department of Health website.  For more information please email: adultautismstrategy@opinionleader.co.uk
